
January 24, 2022

Dear Students and Parents:

The Archbishop Hannan High School Graduation Planner is a tool for organizing and arranging the classes
that students need to graduate from Archbishop Hannan High School.  The idea for this planner was brought
to the administration by the students who wanted to use it for course selection and planning each year during
the scheduling process.  Students and parents can keep track of  the curriculum already completed and know
what courses still need to be scheduled.

We highly recommend that you print this planner and keep it in a safe place for reference each year during the
course selection process.  The planner contains information on course credits, TOPS requirements,
Archbishop Hannan High School requirements, and state requirements for graduation.

Sincerely,

Nancy Baird
Associate Head of  School


